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Matthew 3:4 But he answered and said, It is written, Man will not live by bread 
alone, but by every word that proceeds out of the mouth of God.  
 
Matthew 15:33   that on you+ may come all the righteous blood shed on the earth, 
from the blood of Abel the righteous to the blood of Zachariah son of Barachiah, 
who perished between the sanctuary and the altar.  
 
1 Timothy 2:12  But I don'tdo not permit a woman to teach, nor to have dominion 
over a man, but to be in quietness.  
 
Genesis 30:22   And God remembered Rachel, and God listened to her, and he opened 
her womb.  
 
Genesis 45:21   And the sons of Israel did so: and Joseph gave them wagons, 
according to the commandmentmouth of Pharaoh, and gave them provision for the 
way.  
 
Exodus 4:16 And he will be your spokesman to the people; and it will come to 
pass, that he will be to you as a mouth, and you will be to him as God.  
 
Exodus 17:1 And all the congregation of the sons of Israel journeyed from the 
wilderness of Sin, by their journeys, according to the commandmentmouth of 
Yahweh, and encamped in Rephidim: and there was no water for the people to drink. 
 
Exodus 38:21    This is the sum of [the things for] the tabernacle, even the 
tabernacle of the testimony, as they were counted, according to the 
commandmentmouth of Moses, for the service of the Levites, by the hand of 
Ithamar, the son of Aaron the priest.  
 
Leviticus 24:12 And they put him in ward, that it might be declared to them 
ataccording to the mouth of Yahweh. 
 
Numbers 3:16    And Moses numbered them according to the wordmouth of Yahweh, as 
it was commanded.  
 
Numbers 3:39    All who were numbered of the Levites, whom Moses and Aaron 
numbered at the commandmentaccording to the mouth of Yahweh, by their families, 
all the males from a month old and upward, were twenty and two thousand. 
 
Numbers 3:51    and Moses gave the redemption-money to Aaron and to his sons, 
according to the wordmouth of Yahweh, as Yahweh commanded Moses. 
 
Numbers 4:27    At the commandmentAccording to the mouth of Aaron and his sons 
will be all the service of the sons of the Gershonites, in all their burden, and 
in all their service; and you+ will appoint to them in charge all their burden.  
 
Numbers 4:37    These are those who were numbered of the families of the 
Kohathites, all who served in the tent of meeting, whom Moses and Aaron numbered 
according to the commandmentmouth of Yahweh by Moses. 
 
Numbers 4:41    These are those who were numbered of the families of the sons of 
Gershon, all who served in the tent of meeting, whom Moses and Aaron numbered 
according to the commandmentmouth of Yahweh. 
 
Numbers 4:45    These are those who were numbered of the families of the sons of 
Merari, whom Moses and Aaron numbered according to the commandmentmouth of Yahweh 
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by Moses. 
 
Numbers 4:49    According to the commandmentmouth of Yahweh they were numbered by 
the hand of Moses, each man according to his service, and according to his 
burden: thus the numbering of each one, as Yahweh commanded Moses. 
 
Numbers 9:18    At the commandment According to the mouth of Yahweh the sons of 
Israel journeyed, and at the commandmentaccording to the mouth of Yahweh they 
encamped: as long as the cloud stayed on the tabernacle they remained encamped.  
 
Numbers 9:20    And sometimes the cloud was a few days on the tabernacle; then 
according to the commandment mouth of Yahweh they remained encamped, and 
according to the commandmentmouth of Yahweh they journeyed.  
 
Numbers 9:23    At the commandment According to the mouth of Yahweh they 
encamped, and at the commandment according to the mouth of Yahweh they journeyed: 
they kept the charge of Yahweh, at the commandmentaccording to the mouth of 
Yahweh by Moses. 
 
Numbers 10:13   And they first took their journey according to the 
commandmentmouth of Yahweh by Moses.  
 
Numbers 13:3    And Moses sent them from the wilderness of Paran according to the 
commandmentmouth of Yahweh: all of them men who were heads of the sons of Israel. 
 
Numbers 14:41   And Moses said, Why now do you+ transgress the commandmentagainst 
the mouth of Yahweh, seeing it will not prosper?  
 
Numbers 20:24   Aaron will be gathered to his people; for he will not enter into 
the land which I have given to the sons of Israel, because you+ rebelled against 
my wordmouth at the waters of Meribah.  
 
Numbers 22:18   And Balaam answered and said to the slaves of Balak, If Balak 
would give me his house full of silver and gold, I can't go beyond the wordmouth 
of Yahweh my God, to do less or more.  
 
Numbers 24:13   If Balak would give me his house full of silver and gold, I can't 
go beyond the wordmouth of Yahweh, to do either good or bad of my own mind; what 
Yahweh speaks, that I will speak?  
 
Numbers 27:14   because you+ rebelled against my wordmouth in the wilderness of 
Zin, in the strife of the congregation, to sanctify me at the waters before their 
eyes. (These are the waters of Meribah of Kadesh in the wilderness of Zin.) 
 
Numbers 27:21   And he will stand before Eleazar the priest, who will inquire for 
him by the judgment of the Urim before Yahweh: at his word according to his mouth 
they will go out, and at his wordaccording to his mouth they will come in, both 
he, and all the sons of Israel with him, even all the congregation.  
 
Numbers 33:2    And Moses wrote their goings out according to their journeys by 
the commandmentmouth of Yahweh: and these are their journeys according to their 
goings out.  
 
Numbers 33:38   And Aaron the priest went up into mount Hor at the 
commandmentaccording to the mouth of Yahweh, and died there, in the fortieth year 
after the sons of Israel had come out of the land of Egypt, in the fifth month, 
on the first day of the month.  
 
Numbers 36:5    And Moses commanded the sons of Israel according to the wordmouth
of Yahweh, saying, The tribe of the sons of Joseph speaks right.  
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Deuteronomy 1:26    Yet you+ would not go up, but rebelled against the 
commandmentmouth of Yahweh your+ God:  
 
Deuteronomy 1:43    So I spoke to you+, and you+ didn't listen; but you+ rebelled 
against the commandmentmouth of Yahweh, and were presumptuous, and went up into 
the hill-country.  
 
Deuteronomy 9:23    And when Yahweh sent you+ from Kadesh-barnea, saying, Go up 
and possess the land which I have given you+; then you+ rebelled against the 
commandmentmouth of Yahweh your+ God, and you+ didn't believe him, nor listen to 
his voice.  
 
Deuteronomy 21:5    And the priests, the sons of Levi, will come near; for Yahweh 
your God has chosen them to minister to him, and to bless in the name of Yahweh; 
and according to their wordmouth will every controversy and every stroke be.  
 
Deuteronomy 34:5    So Moses the slave of Yahweh died there in the land of Moab, 
according to the wordmouth of Yahweh.  
 
Joshua 1:18 Whoever he is that will rebel against your commandmentmouth, and will 
not listen to your words in all that you command him, he will be put to death: 
only be strong and of good courage. 
 
Joshua 15:13    And to Caleb the son of Jephunneh he gave a portion among the 
sons of Judah, according to the commandmentmouth of Yahweh to Joshua, even 
Kiriath-arba, [which Arba was] the father of Anak (the same is Hebron).  
 
Joshua 17:4 And they came near before Eleazar the priest, and before Joshua the 
son of Nun, and before the princes, saying, Yahweh commanded Moses to give us an 
inheritance among our brothers: therefore according to the commandmentmouth of 
Yahweh he gave them an inheritance among the brothers of their father.  
 
Joshua 19:50    according to the commandmentmouth of Yahweh they gave him the 
city which he asked, even Timnath-serah in the hill-country of Ephraim; and he 
built the city, and dwelt in it. 
 
Joshua 21:3 And the sons of Israel gave to the Levites out of their inheritance, 
according to the commandmentmouth of Yahweh, these cities with their suburbs. 
 
Joshua 22:9 And the sons of Reuben and the sons of Gad and the half-tribe of 
Manasseh returned, and departed from the sons of Israel out of Shiloh, which is 
in the land of Canaan, to go to the land of Gilead, to the land of their 
possession, of which they acquired possession, according to the commandmentmouth 
of Yahweh by Moses. 
 
1 Samuel 12:14  If you+ will fear Yahweh, and serve him, and listen to his voice, 
and not rebel against the commandmentmouth of Yahweh, and both you+ and also the 
king who reigns over you+ are followers of Yahweh your+ God, [well]:  
 
1 Samuel 12:15  but if you+ will not listen to the voice of Yahweh, but rebel 
against the commandmentmouth of Yahweh, then will the hand of Yahweh be against 
you+, as it was against your+ fathers.  
 
1 Samuel 15:24  And Saul said to Samuel, I have sinned; for I have transgressed 
the commandmentmouth of Yahweh, and your words, because I feared the people, and 
obeyed their voice.  
 
2 Samuel 13:32  And Jonadab, the son of Shimeah, David's brother, answered and 
said, Don't let my lord suppose that they have killed all the young men the 

Page 3 of 4UPDV Updated Bible Version - Changes in Verses from Version 2.10 to 2.11



king's sons; for Amnon only is dead; for by the appointmentaccording to the mouth
of Absalom this has been determined from the day that he forced his sister Tamar. 
 
2 Samuel 17:19  And the woman took and spread the covering over the well's 
mouthopening, and strewed bruised grain on it; and nothing was known.  
 
2 Kings 23:35   And Jehoiakim gave the silver and the gold to Pharaoh; but he 
taxed the land to give the money according to the commandmentmouth of Pharaoh: he 
exacted the silver and the gold of the people of the land, of every one according 
to his taxation, to give it to Pharaoh-necoh. 
 
2 Kings 24:3    Surely at the commandmentaccording to the mouth of Yahweh this 
came upon Judah, to remove them out of his sight, for the sins of Manasseh, 
according to all that he did,  
 
1 Chronicles 12:23  And these are the numbers of the heads of those who were 
armed for war, who came to David to Hebron, to turn the kingdom of Saul to him, 
according to the wordmouth of Yahweh.  
 
Ezra 8:17   And I sent them forth to Iddo the chief at the place Casiphia; and I 
told them what they shouldput words in their mouth to say to Iddo, [and] his 
brothers those given [to temple service], at the place Casiphia, that they should 
bring to us ministers for the house of our God.  
 
Nehemiah 9:20   You gave also your good Spirit to instruct them, and didn'tdid 
not withhold your manna from their mouth, and gave them water for their thirst.  
 
Job 36:16   Yes, he would have allured you out of the mouth of distress Into a 
broad place, where there is no straitness; And that which is set on your table 
would be full of fatness. 
 
Psalms 149:6    [Let] the high praises of God [be] in their mouththroat, And a 
two-edged sword in their hand; 
 
Ecclesiastes 10:13  The beginning of the words of his mouth is foolishness; and 
the end of his talkmouth is mischievous madness.  
 
Lamentations 1:18   Yahweh is righteous; for I have rebelled against his 
commandmentmouth: Hear, I pray you+, all you+ peoples, and look at my sorrow: My 
virgins and my young men have gone into captivity.  
 
Daniel 3:26 Then Nebuchadnezzar came near to the mouthopening of the burning 
fiery furnace: he spoke and said, Shadrach, Meshach, and Abed-nego, you+ slaves 
of the Most High God, come forth, and come here. Then Shadrach, Meshach, and 
Abed-nego came forth out of the midst of the fire.  
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